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Thank you very much for getting back to me, I also found our discussions useful, it is often good to take a step back and look at the 
legislation from a different standpoint.

I have no objections to the way you want to proceed, or indeed if you mention that you have had discussions with the Jersey tax 
authorities.

Anything further develops which I can help with on this, or any other issue, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Mobile +44

Government of Jersey
Treasury and Exchequer | Revenue Jersey | Business Services
19 - 21 Broad Street | St Helier | Jersey | JE2 3RR




